



31/01/2025

**ATTN:** Masters Community

Dear Masters Community,

Capital Football would like to acknowledge the frustration with the delayed opening of Football and Walking Football registrations for the 2025 Australian Masters Games.

However, we can assure you that we are working behind the scenes so that registrations can be opened as soon as possible.

We are working alongside Australian Masters Games and would like to reiterate our position and commitment to deliver both Football (11 a-side) and Walking Football in 2025. Thank you for your patience and understanding during this time.

James White

Head of Participation, Game Development & Infrastructure

Capital Football

Jan her

















